
HARTFORD ROTARY BULLETIN 
August 8, 2013   

 “Engage Rotary, Change Lives” 
 

“Four Way Test – Is It The Truth? Is It Fair To All 
Concerned?  Will It Build Good Will And Better Friendships?  

Will It Be Beneficial To All Concerned?” 
 
 

August Sgt. at Arms – Lisa Olson 
August Greeter – Brenda Johnston 
 
HUHS Pickup – None – Summer Vacation 
 
August Birthdays  - 8/2 – Tom Doubleday, 8/6 – Gene Wittenberger,   
8/8 – Jeff Millikin, 8/26 – Lisa Olson, 8/29 – Mark Smits. 
 
 

HIGHLIGHTS OF THE ROTARY MEETING 
August 1, 2013 

 
OPENING:  President Matt Schwechel called the meeting to order.  
Verlin Wandrey led the club in prayer.  Matt then led the club in the 
Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.  The club members in honor of Tom 
Doubleday sang “Happy Birthday”.  Congratulations Tom!  
 
GREETERS REPORT:  Brenda Johnston reported that there were no 
guests in attendance at today’s meeting.  
 
STUDENTS OF THE MONTH: Summer Vacation – no students were 
in attendance. 
 
EXCHANGE STUDENT REPORT:  No report. 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS:  
 
Matt announced that Mike Wolner did a make up at the West Bend 
Sunrise Club, Brenda Johnston did two make ups at the Slinger-



Allenton and Mayville Clubs, and Dave Wolbrink did a make up on his 
recent trip to Guatemala. 
 
Dave Wolbrink will give an update at next week’s meeting on his recent 
trip to Haiti.  The club will be receiving a $3000 District Simplified 
Grant for the well project in Haiti. 
 
Brenda Johnston has agreed to help Colleen Baus with the Youth 
Exchange Program.  She is also still looking for a second host family for 
the second semester – January thru July 2014. 
 
Matt will be hosting a “Margarita Chat” at Casa Tequila on 
Wednesday, August 14th at 5:30 PM.  A sign up sheet was sent around at 
today’s meeting.   
 
Mike Mally inducted Melissa Richards and Matt Zeman as our newest 
members.  Welcome Melissa and Matt! 
 
PROGRAM:  Fred Wittenberger conducted the Packer Raffle at 
today’s meeting.  1147 tickets were sold this year for an estimated profit 
of $5,898.00.  Hopefully we can do a better job of selling tickets next 
year to earn a larger profit for the club.  The winners are: 
 
1st prize; Peter Wilk 
 
2nd prize: Andy Voss 
 
3rd prize; Phyllis Schaefer 
 
4th prize; Dale Lancelle 
 
5th prize; Terri Fredrich 
 
6th prize; Bob Stumpner 
 
7th prize; Phyllis Schaefer 
 
Congratulations to all the winners, and thanks to all who participated. 
Go Pack! 

 
 



Brenda Johnston was the lucky winner of this week’s birthday raffle. 
 
In the Ace of Hearts raffle, Greg Ledesma had a chance to win $344.50 
but he drew the Three of Clubs instead. 
 
Attendance:  Ed Heck reported 80% attendance for our active 

members.  

Sgt. At Arms Report:  Lisa Olson collected $34.00 in fines from the 

membership today.   

 

 

 

 

 


